
GROUPS UNDER TRAFFIC LIGHT RED: 
Please note - you may only attend groups if you are well. If you have any 
symptoms (cough, runny nose, fever, body aches, etc) you must stay home. 
Limits of 25 persons per group.   
Toy Lending Library: Open during the term. Monday 11am-1pm. Contact  Janet Kidd. 
On Hold. 
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are taking donations of good quality 
second hand clothing only. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. Contact Marianne Hunt for 
more information. 
Transformation Youth Group: Wednesday 4.45pm-7pm. On hold. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn Sampson 021 298 2762. On hold. 
Son-Shine Club: Thursdays 3.15pm till 5pm. Contact Tino Segi 027 239 0448. 
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service. Contact 
Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group:  Monday 10am in the Prayer Room. Contact Glenda 
Winn. On hold until Orange Light. 
Young Adults Group: Every 2nd Tuesday, 7pm-9pm in the Cafe . Contact Matt 
Osborne. 
Monday Night Prayer: Monday 7.30pm-8.30pm, prayer room. On hold. 
Intercessors: Wednesday 10-11.30am in the Prayer Room. On hold. 
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Prayer and Bible Women’s group: There is a Facebook 
messenger group of ladies within our Church. They are meeting on a Thursday 
evening on zoom 7-9pm and are finishing the last part of an alpha course at the 
moment. They pray, fellowship, and encourage one another. This group is open to all 
women in our Church and their friends. 
If you'd like to be added to this group contact; Penelope Dawson on 
penelopeanne.d@gmail.com or on Facebook messenger or contact Ronnie Nicolson.  
Moneymates: Wed  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on 8325961. On hold. 
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This Week’s Service 
 

10 am 
Pastor Lloyd Ashworth - What do you See? Part 4 

A God who is For Me—2 Kings 6:8-17  

 
Next Week’s Services 

10 am 
 

Pastor Lloyd Ashworth—What do you See? Part 5 

Sunday 20th February 2022 



Lloyd Ashworth 
A God Who is For Me!   2 Kings 6:8-17 

What do you see?  Elisha and the young man is a wonderful story reminding us of a 
whole world of powerful support that lies just beyond our vision. Today I want to 
remind you of a truth that rolls off our lips so easily but if we really believed it and 
lived with this reality we would be transformed instantly. Nothing would threaten 
us, no obstacle would stand in our way, no giant would steal our past present, or 
future!  Just for one moment today allow God to open your eyes to the spiritual 
world that is on your side to defeat you. Just when the odd look totally imbalanced 
against you – open your eyes to the difference it makes when God stands with you. 
Stories abound in the Bible of this truth and I will remind you of some of them     
today.  You can download the message points – better still come along on Sunday 
and hear the Holy Spirit speak your name as we gather together in our building. 

 Pastor Lloyd 

ELDER'S MEETING: 
The elders met this week and had a good meeting. Do pray for the call committee in 
particular at this time, there are some very good Senior Pastor options being        
considered and the committee needs to clearly hear from God at this time.  

PRAYER NEEDS FOR OUR CHURCH: 

• The Call Committee and the important decisions that need to be made at this 
time. 

• The sick people in our Church. 

• The work of our RBCC Trust - who work tirelessly to meet the needs in our 
community. 

• Seeking God's direction in our Youth & Children's Ministry. 

• Thanking God for each other! 

When we schedule something, we're less likely to 
forget it or treat it as something we'll "get around to 
later." After a while, it becomes a routine, then a sa-
cred habit. That's the goal when scheduling prayer. 
 
Living the Battle Plan  

Notices 

Notices 

FAMILY NEWS: 
Congratulations to Michelle & Aaron Ruru on the arrival of their 
first baby this week! Taj William Ruru was born on the 15th of Feb-
ruary - both Mum and baby are doing well! And special congratula-
tions to his proud grandparents Graeme & Sinuu Stewart!  

DEATH NOTICE: 
Kristy, The daughter of Russell and Cath Jennings, passed away from cancer on the 
17th of February 2022. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Russell, Cath & their 
extended family at this difficult time. Please keep them in your prayers over the 
coming weeks.  

SERVICES IN OUR BUILDING PLAN! 
You have THREE options available to view or attend our Church Services; 

1. AUDITORIUM SERVICE - you should come into the church auditorium using 
the rear car park, please show your vaccine pass at the door and scan or sign in 
(100 person limit). 

2. CAFE SERVICE - If you wish to attend the Open Service you can come into the 
cafe  but please use the front roadside car park entrance (you will still need to 
enter the car park off Greenock Road and drive around), no vaccine pass is    
required, please scan or sign in at the door (25 person limit). 

3. YOUTUBE ONLINE LIVE - You may also see the service online through 
YouTube which will be screened live (However, we want you to come to the 
building if possible). 

 

• We encourage people to wear masks during the service (except for those on 
stage who are exempt from this). 

• Toilet facilities will be clearly marked for your use. (There will be separate    
facilities for each group). 

• Both groups will not be able to meet together in the building. 

• There will be no after-service refreshments. 

• Please wash your hands and practice social distancing (you may sit together in 
your bubble). 

• Please be patient and adaptable – this is not easy for anyone – but we all want 
to meet in our buildings at last! 

NOTE: The Cafe  will receive a direct video from the church auditorium with both 
picture and sound. We will review the plans weekly as necessary. 


